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ROYAL CARIBBEAN GROUP EXTENDS SUSPENSION OF CRUISING 
 
MIAMI, June 23, 2020 – Given ongoing global public health circumstances, Royal Caribbean Group has 

decided to extend the suspension of most sailings through September 15, 2020, excluding sailings from 

China, suspended through the end of July, and sailings to Bermuda, suspended through October 31, 

2020. 

  

We are working with our guests and travel partners to address this disruption to their vacations and are 

genuinely sorry for their inconvenience. 
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